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Promotora de Informaciones, S.A. ("PRISA" or the "Company"), in accordance with Article 
227 of the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act approved by Royal Legislative 
Decree 4/2015 of 23 October, hereby communicates the following  

 
 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 
The Board of Directors has taken note of the decision of the current Head of Communication, 
Ms Cristina Zoilo, to leave her current position in the Company to pursue a new stage in her 
career. The Board has expressed its gratitude to Ms Cristina Zoilo for her contribution to 
PRISA and for her performance in the discharge of her office. 
 
Likewise, the Board of Directors held today, following a favorable report from the 
Appointments, Remuneration and Corporate Governance Committee, has appointed Ms. Ana 
Ortas Pau as new Head of Communication. 
 
Ms. Ana Ortas will be a member of the Senior Management. 
 
 

 
 

In Madrid, on 28 March 2023 
Pablo Jiménez de Parga Maseda 

Secretary of the Board of Directors 
 


